
    KINDERGARTEN 

 

 

Dear Kinder Parents, 

 
 Great to be back on class with this  

wonderful group of Kindergarten students. 

 

 For the remainder of this term and next, 

the Kinder students will be working on the 

unit “My Place” which will link across all 

of the curriculum areas. 

 

 This unit will include many trips to the 

local community and some home based 

activities.  The activities worked on at 

home will be used as discussion starters 
during our in class “Talking Time”  

sessions on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursdays. 

 

 For this reason children’s news days will 

be restricted to Mondays and Fridays.  

For organisational purposes, girls’ news 

day will be on Monday and the boys on 

Friday. 

 

 Please Note:  students will need to  
complete daily home reading to enjoy the  

privilege of sharing news. 

   

   

   KAYLEEN DEAVES 

   Classroom Teacher. 

 

 

No.   13/2012      Term  3      Week   8     6th September, 2012                             WHAT’S ON ! 

Thursday, 13th September 

   Spelling Bee Region Finals 

 

Wednesday, 19th September 

  Play Night 

 

Friday, 21st September 

   Last Day Term 3 

 

Monday, 8th October 

   First Day Term 4 

 

Wednesday, 12th December 

    Presentation Night 

 

Tuesday, 18th December 

    Year 6 Farewell 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Parents and Carers 

 

THE END IS NIGH! Believe it or not we are only 2 weeks 
away from the end of another busy term. Students 
have been working hard on their play but some have a 
little way to go to make sure they have their lines 
learnt.  We are looking forward to a great performance 
on the last Wednesday of term. 

As some of you will have noticed, the office has  
undergone a few changes and hopefully we all be  
operational again in term 4.  Local trades people are 
working on the new design for the office, which will 
look fantastic. 

Year 6 students have been particularly lucky today as 
they have been able to attend a writers’ workshop in at 
the TREC with bout 400 other students.  This is a great 
opportunity for them to learn about writing form well 
known authors. Thank you very much to the parents 
who were able to take students in to the event. 
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Nundle CWA Pre-School 

 

DINNER DANCE 

15th September, 2012 

NUNDLE SCHOOL OF ARTS MEMORIAL HALL 

from 6.30pm 

 

Individual tickets $45   - tables of 10 

Tickets available at the Nundle Post Office 

or at the Pre-School (67 693188) 

 

Picket Fence Produce cheese platters 

All you can eat prawns and warming  

casseroles 

Licensed Bar 

 

Live music by Gibbo and the Flat Lambs 

 

Bling Raffle, lucky balloons and auction 

 

Funds raised support the early education of 

children from Nundle and surrounds 



 Principal’s Message continued: 

 

During the last week of term we have the 
Royal Far West mobile clinic visiting the 
school. This is a great opportunity for  
specialists to work with children. I have sent 
a number of notes home in relation to this. If 
these forms could be filled in and returned 
asap that would be great. 

 

I have sent home a number of attendance 
letters this week. We are required by law to 
monitor the attendance of children at 
school. It is a legal requirement that  
students attend school and we are bound by 
legislation to follow up on attendance. To 
get the most from school, students should 
be in attendance at least 95-100% of the 
time. It is required by law, that students do 
not attend school less then 85% of the time. 
Students who do fall below this rate are  
required to produce official evidence as to 
their absence.  

 

Thank you to Mrs Warden for her work  
organising the raffle for the year 6 farewell. I 
know a number of students have already 
sold their tickets and returned them to Mrs 
Warden. Mrs Warden will be on leave over 
the last week of term and Mrs Carol Swain 
will be relieving as SAM during this period of 
time. 

 

   Ian Worley 

   Principal 

 

  AWARDS 

Week ending 29th August, 2012 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Catrin Evans 

for work ethic 
Kinder: 

  Montana McInnes—home reading 

Years 1/2 

  Jayana Little—great work in English 

  Jiya Smith—improved participation 

Years 3/4: 

  Chloe Radoll—effort in English 

  Meg Worley—excellent effort in       

     class 

Years 5/6: 

  Tyneika Self—working well 
  Jesse Emerton—persistence 

 

Uniform Award—Kindergarten 

Uniform Draw—Chloe Radoll 

Bronze Awards;  Pippa Bell and  Ebony 

     Somerville 

___________________________________ 

AWARDS 

Week ending 5th September, 2012 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Sophie Wallis-Nowlan 

for working well in all areas 

Kinder:   

  Trevor Blackwell—Maths 

Years 1/2: 

  Erica Eather—Science 

  Ella Worley—English 

Years 3/4: 

  Jackson Worley—questions in Maths 

  Charlotte Chapman—effort with 

the play 

Years 5/6: 
  Georgia Chapman—Maths work 

  Jesse Emerton—effort with the    

 play 

 

Uniform Award:  Kindergarten 

Uniform Draw:  Jessy-Lee Deaves 

  The Students of 

NUNDLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

extend an invitation to parents, relatives 

and friends  

 

to their 2012 

              Production of 

 

THE CASE OF THE MISSING 

SCHOOL 

A Play with a touch of Panto by SUE GORDON 

 

Nundle School of Arts Memorial 

Hall 

 

   WEDNESDAY, 19TH  

   SEPTEMBER, 2012 

commencing at 7pm 

 

Tickets on sale at the School Office 

$5 adults    $2 children 

 

 

     Amber Hall 

Milly Bell 

Charlotte Adams 


